Sean, thank you very much for your help. The yard looks very nice. The crew did a wonderful job. Nice people!
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have used JL Tree Service for probably 25 years, going back to our old home in Burke, and at all times your employees have performed in a timely and efficient manner. But they outdid themselves in helping us clean up from the recent ice/snow storm.  We live on a heavily-treed, 5-acre lot, and have had your company do extrensive work over the last ten years in getting rid of old and damaged trees. Notwithstanding this prophylactic work, we experienced considerable damage on Wednesday and Thursday of last week. We lost over 35 trees, several of which landed on our garage, and several more of which crashed through the privacy fence between our houses and the church next door. My wife called Steve Edwards on Thursday (Steve has been our contact for most of the last 10 years) and he responded immediately. On Friday and Saturday, Crew #10 (Hector’s crew) removed all of the downed trees that were either on the garage, through the fence, or otherwise causing trouble, and did so without one bit of damage to any of the structures or the remaining trees. We were especially impressed with the crane operator (we didn’t get his name) who adroitly lifted several trees over the garage and deposited them in the shredder. I have to admit that while I watched this process, I held my breath the whole time. But it turned out that there was no need for any concern. We still need to have additional work done, and we’ll certainly have J. L. Tree to do it. But for now, congrats to you and your team for a job well done.

